
Alliance Steering Committee

(ASC) - Communique

February 8th, 2024

Background:

At the September 21st, 2023 WA Alliance Partners Meeting it was

agreed that we would shift the cycle of quarterly meetings to an

annual partners meeting. To ensure continued communication with

our partners the decision was made to communicate the key

agenda items and outcomes from our monthly Steering Committee

meeting to be available on the website for our WA Partners to view.

As a result, the Committee aims to put out a short Communique

after each meeting, and should you have any queries or wish to

know more you can contact me as per details below.

For further information on these agenda items please reachout to:

John Berger
Director Engagement and Strategic Projects
john.berger@waaeh.org.au

Western Australian Alliance to End Homelessness. Level 12, 256 Adelaide Tce, Perth WA 6000

mailto:johnberger@waaeh.org.au


February ASC Meeting:

Key Items

● Staff Report and Project Management tracking.

○ WAAEH backbone team have created a simple table

of the current strategic projects we are driving using

a traffic light system to more easily track our

progress. This alerts the Steering Committee and our

Alliance Partners to our work and we are available

answer any questions. The link to the table is here.

● AtoZ Data Report - December

○ Now published on the endhomelessnesswa.com

website/blogs and please feel free to give us

feedback and suggestions about any other data

people would like.

● National Database for BNL Review.

○ The National BNL database is going to be updated

and we are currently undertaking a state-wide review

of the existing database and how best to link it into

any new development to ensure it operates at an

optimum level across our communities. We will keep

you posted with further updates.

● Strategic Items.

○ Overview of the Strategy Review workshops that were

held throughout 2023 were presented to the ASC. To

progress this the next phase of work will be to

develop sector led improvement projects based on

feedback from the workshops. Our intention is to link

up to the learning cycles with the Advance to Zero

projects to ensure that the broader systems

improvements are informed by the Strategy and we

avoid any duplication of effort.

For any other updates please check our bi-monthly

Newsletter and if you haven’t subscribed to here.
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